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Workers' health and safety is an important facet for any business. Attention to the specific health
issues related to heat and environmental factors is very important as well. These details are
provided for already within current regulations and, as pointed out exist to do just what is required.
These are taken in consideration when bidding any job requiring attention to heat and other
environmental factors by the contractors. So, what about cold factors, but I digress? However, the
greater issue becomes the excessive, intrusive regulation by one more regulatory agency,
accountable to NO One but a legislative collective and not for the economical delivery of services
for which our taxes may be paying. If a worker doesn't want to work in the heat OR cold don't take
the job. If a contractor doesn't take care of their employees they will suffer those consequences
which exist presently. 
Finally, those drafting these proposed regulations should go out and work within industries that are
subject to this regulatory overreach. The subsequent experience might help them know the complete
effect of their decision making processes. This shouldn't be one more social experiment.
Respectfully.


